
 

 

Syracuse-Wawasee Trails has finished our feasibility study that will increase our trail size by more 
than 12 miles which will double our current trail system. As our committee reviews the report and 

develops our strategic plan, we would like input from our community, businesses, and trails users.  

The study will be available on our website in the near future.  

Please take a few minutes to take our survey to help us gain community feedback to improve our 
trail systems and develop a plan for future trail sections.  

1. How often, on average do you use Syracuse-Wawasee Trails? (please circle one at least one) 

 Daily      First Time    A few times a year 

 Between 3 -5 times a week   Once a month    A couple times a month  

 Don’t use trails – Why         _____________________________________________________________ 

    ______________________________________________________________ 

 

2.   What is your primary activity on Syracuse-Wawasee Trails? (check all that apply) 
Walking    Biking     Jogging/Running 

 
Other Activity (Please Specify) _____________________________________________________ 
 

                                                                             __________________________________________________________ 

 

 3.   Please identify your age group (circle one) 
16 to 25   26 to 35    36 to 45 
 
46 to 54   55 to 65    Over 65 

 
 

4.  What do you like about Syracuse-Wawasee Trails? (Circle all that apply)  
 Close to home    Connectivity to our community   Nature  
 
 Boardwalks    Exercise  
 
 Other (Please Specify): ____________________________________________________________ 
 
                                                        ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
5.  What do you dislike about Syracuse-Wawasee Trails? (Circle all that apply) 
 Easier access    More Trailheads   Some areas are too narrow   
 

Maintenance 
  
 Other (Please Specify): ______________________________________________________________ 
    
                                                       _______________________________________________________________ 
 



 

We appreciate your time and feedback! 
Surveys can be dropped off at the Syracuse Library, Community Center or at the Trails Office.  

All surveys with a name will go into a drawing for a $50 gift card to Channel Marker!  
Please contact Erlene Yentes at 574-675-6433 or at ed@syracusewawaseetrails.com 

with any additional information or concerns. 

6.    Please rank your future top five trail sections with 1 being most important and 5 being least important  
        Middle School Route  

_____  Waco  
  _____  Southshore 
  _____  Vawter Park      Purple Section On The Map 
  _____  Middle School  
  _____  Hatchery Road  
         East Side of Lake Wawasee  
  _____  Turkey Creek 
  _____  Enchanted Hills  Pink Section On The Map 
  _____  Johnson Bay 
         New Athletic Field  

 _____  Kern Road  
              _____  Extending Syracuse-Webster Road     Yellow Section On The Map 
 _____  Chicago Street         

 (between SR 13 and Syracuse-Webster Road)  
 
7.  With the above question in mind, please explain your reasoning for your top 3 sections? 
 1st Choice: 
 
 
 2nd Choice: 
 
 
 3rd Choice: 
 
 
8. Would you consider being a volunteer for our trail?  

Yes  No  
 
9. Will you attend our public meeting on January 19 2021 from 6 – 7:30 pm at the Syracuse Community Center?  
   Yes No  
 
10.  What criteria is important to you?  
 Accessibility  Cost  Safety  Liability  
 
 Other ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Any other suggestions? 
 
 
 
Name:________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone # ________________________________    Email: _______________________________________  

mailto:ed@syracusewawaseetrails.com

